
 

     If you are receiving your copy of this newsletter by mail and have an e-mail address 

then it would be great if you would let it be sent to you by e-mail. This would save the Association 

on mailing----it has gone up recently. Please either let me or Ed Withers, webmaster for the 

newsletter, know your e-mail address and we will start sending it to you that way in April. 
      

Thanks to Karen Whitney for the refreshments at the Feb. meeting and to Mary Garrett for 

a great, entertaining and interesting program.  Mary is an ostomy nurse at the Veteran's Hospital in 

Durham. 

 

 

Sam Bundy 

sambundy5@aol.com 

 

NEWS BRIEFS 
 

* Berit Veum, one of the Associations most loyal members, died this past January 26 at 

age 81.  Berit was born in South America to Norwegian parents and moved to Boston in 1958 after 
her father died.   After retiring at age 70 she moved to Durham.  She had an ileostomy for over 50 
years!  She was a true inspiration to all who have ostomies. 

 

* Bladder Cancer Association 

  
     There is a Triangle Bladder Cancer Association that meets in Chapel Hill on the 2nd Tuesday 
night In the month. On March 13, the speaker will be Dr. Matt Milowsky who is a medical oncologist 
that specializes in bladder cancer. He is on the staff of the UNC Lineberg Cancer Center. If you are 
interested in information on the organization and it's programs go to their website : trianglebcs.org 
 
* Please keep Bonnie Sessums' husband, Bill, in your thoughts and prayers as he is having 
treatments at Duke for lung cancer.  
 

 

 

Presidentõs Message: 

Triangle Ostomy Association Membership Application 

Name __________________________________         Todayôs Date:   __________  

Spouseôs Name ______________________________________________________  

Mailing Address  ____________________________________________________  

Phone Number:  _____________________________________________________  

Email: _____________________________________________________________  

[  ]  I would like to receive the newsletter by email 

I have a    Colostomy _____       Ileostomy _____    Urostomy (Ileal conduit) _____      

 Other _____      Year of Surgery __________ 

I am not an Ostomate, but would like to be a member and support the organization ____ 

I cannot afford the dues but would like to be a member ____    (Confidential) 

We welcome ostomates and other persons interested in this group and its activities for 

membership and appreciate the help they can provide as members.  To join, complete 

the above form and send it with a check or money order for $20.00 made out to Raleigh 

Chapter of UOA and mail to Mrs. Ruth Rhodes, 8703 Cypress Club Drive, Raleigh, 

NC 27615.  Dues cover membership in the local chapter, including a subscription to the 

local By-Pass publication and help support the mission of our organization. 

March 2012 

8703 Cypress Club Drive 

Raleigh, NC 27615 

NEXT MEETING:  Tuesday, March 6, 2012 at 7:30 pm Rex Hospital 

SPEAKER:  Terri Kuczynski, Family Counselor at Rex Cancer Center 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Triangle Area Ostomy Association 

http://trianglebcs.org


 

MEETING INFO:  

Meetings are held the first Tuesday of each month 

(except July and August) at 7:30 PM in the Rex Sur-

gical Center Waiting Room, 4420 Lake Boone 

Trail, Raleigh, NC.  Enter through the Rex Hospital 

Main Entrance, which is near the Parking Garage. 

 

REMINDER:  

In the event of inclement weather on the day of a 

scheduled  meeting, please contact Rex Healthcare at 

919-784-3100.  If Wake County schools are closed 

due to weather, then we will not meet. 
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DISCLAIMER  

Articles and information printed in this  

newsletter are not necessarily endorsed by the 

Triangle Ostomy Association and may not be 

applicable to everybody.  Please consult your 

physician or WOC Nurse for medical advice  

that is best for you. 

MISSION of the Triangle Area Ostomy Association: 

The mission of our organization is to assist people who have or will have intestinal or urinary diversions: 

including a colostomy, ileostomy, urostomy, and continent diversions including j-pouches.  We provide 

psychological support, educational services, family support, advocacy and promote our services to the   

public and professional communities. 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS:  

March  6 UOAA Meeting, Rex 7:30pm 
 

March  17 St. Patrickôs Day 
 

March 19 CCFA Meeting, Rex 

 7:30 pm 

 

 

 

CCFA SUPPORT GROUP 

Date:  Third Monday of every month 

Time:  7:30 pm ï 9:00 pm 

Place: Rex Healthcare 

Contact:  Reuben Gradsky  

gutcheckrdu@gmail.com 
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MINUTES OF THE FEBRUARY 7, 2012 
     MEETING OF THE TRIANGLE AREA OSTOMY ASSOCIATION     

   

 The meeting was opened at 7:45 pm by President Sam Bundy. Twenty four members and five guests 

were in attendance. Special thanks to Karen Whitleg for providing delicious refreshments. Kudos to Charis and 

Jes, co-editors of the By-Pass. They are infusing our newsletters with great information and interesting photos. 

 Secretary Bonnie Sessums, was absent due to the illness of her husband, Bill. We will keep Bill and 

Bonnie in our prayers. 

 Treasurerôs report reveals 12 members with unpaid dues. Multiple requests for payment have been 

mailed. Continued lack of response will result in removal of these members from the TOA mailing list. 

 Stephanie Yates, WOCN, reported on the successful Ostomy Trainig Session, January 28th. Members of 

the Sandhills Ostomy Association joined our TOA members for the course. 

 Sympathy is extended to family and friends of longtime member, Berit Veum. Berit died peacefully 

January 26, 2012. Memorial service is Sunday, February 19th, 2 pm, Hall-Wynne Funeral Chapel, Durham, NC.  

 Stephanie introduced guest speaker, Mary Garrett, WOCN at VA Medical Center in Durham, NC. Due 

to limited ostomy supplies available to VA patients, Mary must improvise to accommodate their needs. She uses 

her own ingenuity to teach ostomates unique ways of using routine household products and inexpensive items 

purchased at the Dollar Tree. 

 The next meeting is March 6th at 7:15 pm. Refreshments will be provided by Gloria Rose. We will 

welcome a return visit by Terri Kuczynski, Family Counselor at Rex Cancer Center. Terri always provides an 

excellent program filled with humor and inspiration.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 

pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruth Rhodes, Treasurer 

 

 

 

  

START PLANNING NOW!!!  

August 7-10, 2013 

4th UOAA National Conference, 

Jacksonville FL 

GROUP OFFICERS AND CONTACT INFO:  

President:                  Sam Bundy            919-876-0736 

VP:    Jeff Burcham 919-847-9669 

Secretary:    Bonnie Sessums 919-403-7804 

Treasurer   Ruth Rhodes 919-782-3460 

Editors: Charis Guerin 919-270-4484 

 Jes Ormondroyd  508-654-6073 

Past President:  Jennifer Hidgon 919-333-4923 

Webmaster:  Ed Withers 919-553-9083 

Member Support:   Susie Peterson 919-851-8957 

  Alison Cleary 919-387-3367 

Member Support:   Shirley Peeler 919-787-6036 

  Donald Meyers 919-781-0221 

Website:   www.RaleighUOA.org   

Email:  TriangleUOAA@EmbarqMail.com  

Our guest speaker, Mary! 
We had a good sized group meeting!! 

Ostomy care ideas from Mary, our speaker!! 

http://www.ccfa.org/


 

  WOC Nurses  
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Wake Med 

Leigh Ammons     919-350-5171 

Melanie Johnson    919-350-5171 

 

Wake Med, Cary 

Joanna Burgess    919-350-5231 

 

UNC Hospital 
Michael Kalos    919-843-9234 

Barbara Koruda    919-843-9234 

Lara Leininger    919-843-9234 

 

Durham Regional 
Tom Hobbs    919-470-4000 

Felicia Street    919-471-4561 
 

Duke 

Jane Fellows    919-681-7743 

Michelle Rice    919-681-2436 

Angela Richardson   919-681-2425 

Leanne Richbourg    919-681-6694 

Stephanie Yates (wound)919-668-0124 

Duke Health Raleigh Hospital 

Krys Dixon    919-954-3446 

Erika Dickerson 

Maria Parham Hospital 

Kathy Thomas    919-431-3700 

Durham VA Medical Center 

Mary Garrett    919-286-0411 

Reba Giles    919-286-0411 

Rex Hospital 

Ann Woodruff     919-784-2048 

Susan Beyer     919-784-2048 
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      For more information contact our  
       Customer Interaction Center at 
    1-800-422-8811 

          Monday ï Thursday, 8:30 a.m. ï 8:00 p.m., ET 
       Friday, 8:30 a.m. ï 6:00 p.m., ET 

      www.ConvaTec.com 

MARCH IS COLON CANCER AWARENESS MONTH!  

One way to honor this month and all the people affected by colon cancer is to par-
ticipate in a community walk or run! On March 3, 2012 Get Your Rear In Gear is 

organizing a walk/run in Raleigh! There will be lots of vendors on site with free sam-
ples and there will also be free food and water for participants. Plus, thereõs also 

events and activities for kids!! Visit the GYRIG website to register:  

http://getyourrearingear.com/events/list/2012/raleigh-nc-2012/ 

 

 

Did you know that there are awareness ribbons for Inflammatory Bowel Disease, Co-
lon/Colorectal Cancer, and Ostomies?  

The awareness ribbon for Crohnõs Disease and Ulcerative Colitis is purple. The awareness ribbon for 
Colon and Colorectal Cancers is traditionally blue, but can also be brown. Ostomy awareness ribbons 

are brown! 



 

5 REASONS ITôS 

GREAT TO BE AN 

OSTOMATE! 

1. You can save money on 

toilet paper! 

2. You can use the bathroom 

anytime, anywhere! 

4.  Doggie bags are not just for 

dogs anymore! 

5.  If you use pouch covers, 

you may be able to have a 

bag that matches your 

shoes!    
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MARY GARRETT  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ñI have been a VA nurse since 2000. I began 

working in the wound/ostomy dept. in 2004, 

went to school, and got certified in 2006. I 

enjoy working with ostomates because each 

situation is SO unique and I  am required to 

constantly come up with new and creative 

ways to help my patients adjust. It keeps me 

on my toes. Iôm never bored. Most important 

is the bond and relationships I form with pa-

tients and families during the process. It 

gives me great joy to help patients and fami-

lies learn to care for their ostomy.ò 

MY TIPS: Establish a support system and 

use it!! Attend a support group, if available.  

MY HOBBIES: Helping ostomates and 

their families and friends adjust to life with 

an ostomy.  

 Cycling! 

Many ostomates are also cyclists! For people 

who do not like to run or swim, for example, 

riding a bicycle is another great form of exer-

cise. There are multiple ways you can secure 

your ostomy to make sure you feel itôs safe. 

You could wear a stoma guard, an ostomy 

wrap, an ostomy belt, and pants with a thicker 

and higher waistband that will hold your ap-

pliance close to your abdomen. Just as with 

any form of exercise, make sure you stay hy-

dratedðas a plus, most bikes have a holder 

for your water bottle! And donôt forget your 

helmet! 

¶ This is a picture drawn by Miss Tia, Jes Ormondroydôd 5-year-

old daughter. She was asked to draw a picture of a girl with an 

ostomy having fun, so this is the result!! If youôll notice, thereôs a 

small dot in her tummy areaðthatôs a stoma!! Tia will likely be pre-

sent at future meetings and will sign autographs then! :) 

¶ Donôt forget! If youôd like to participate in the CCFAôs Take 

Steps, Be Heard for Crohnôs & Colitis fun walk on April 28, 2012 

or if youôd like to be part of The AUTOBOWELS team (made up so 

far of three of our groupôs members!), talk with Jes, Charis, or 

Christie Moses! If youôd like to donate to our team, visit: 

http://online.ccfa.org/site/TR/2012TakeStepsWalk/Chapter-

Carolinas?pg=team&fr_id=3181&team_id=103130 

Printing of this newsletter provided by: 


